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Rules Committee,

regarding this action, it is my sincere belief that Americans are disillusioned and doubtful that
their votes matter anymore. The validity of our electoral process has never been so frail and
fragile. People do not vote because they do not believe that their vote matters anymore, they
doubt if it will even be counted. Our institutions work because Americans believe in the
system, they have trust and faith in our Democracy..or they used to have that, is what I should
say. More than ever elections are rigged against us, and the common man has not a clue what
the electoral college hopes to accomplish. What is a super delegate and why should I even
care? Our elections are on the verge of becoming a sham, and our citizens are on the verge of
giving up any hope for legitimate leadership. Empowering each citizen's vote would be but one
step in the right direction for our reform, to help us keep the faith in the Democracy our
forefathers fought so valiantly to protect.
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